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No election for the Lafayette School District board

By Pippa Fisher

This year will see no race for Lafayette School District governing board members as the four candidates take
the four open spots on the board with no contest.

In November Jean Follmer will step back onto the board after taking a break for a few years. She will be
joined in a four-year term by newcomer to the board Kenny Tuckerman, and by Rob Sturm who was
appointed to the board only until the next election a year ago following the mid-term resignation of Mark
Kindhouse.

Suzy Pak will take the two-year remainder of Kindhouse's term, which, together with that of current board
member Meredith Meade, will expire in 2020.

Stepping down from the board this November are David Gerson and Teresa Gerringer.

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
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